
Florida Department of Transportation 
RICK SCOTT 
GOVERNOR 

605 Suwannee Street 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 

ANANTH PRASA D, P.E. 

July 20, 2012 

ROADWAY DESIGN BULLETIN 12-14 
DESIGN STANDARDS REVISION R1303 
DCE MEMORANDUM 23-12 
(FHWA Approved: 7/20/12) 

TO: DISTRICT DESIGN ENGINEERS 
DISTRICT CONSTRUCTION ENGINEERS 
PLANS PREPARATION MANUAL HOLDERS 

SECRETARY 

FROM: Frank Sullivan, P.E., State Roadway Design Administrator £ ........ ,v'-~ A~'l 
David A. Sadler, P.E., Director, Office of Construction ""7~~~oz::.-.0.~ 

CC: District Directors of Operations, Brian Blanchard, Tom Byron , Duane B ·autigam, 
Tim Lattner, Rudy Powell, Chad Thompson , Heather Dean, Rafiq Darji , Chris 
Richter, Bob Burleson 

SUBJECT: HIGH VISIBLITY SAFETY APPAREL -Index 600, Sheet 3 
DESIGN STANDARDS REVISION (R1303), DATED JULY 23,2012 

BACKGROUND: 

Effective July 1, 2012, Index 600 Sheet 3 of 13, under the heading "High-Visibility Safety 
Apparel" reads: 

"All high-visibility safety apparel shall meet the requirements of the International Safety 
Equipment Association (ISEA) and the American National Standards Institute (ANSI) for 
High-Visibility Safety Apparel, and labeled as ANSIIiSEA 107-2010". 

However, it is acceptable to allow High-Visibility Safety Apparel labeled as ANSI/ISEA 107-2004 
or ANSI/ISEA 107-2010. 

DESIGN IMPLEMENTATION: 

Design Standards Revision (R1303), dated July 23,2012 (attached) is implemented on all 
projects LET July 23,2012, to December 31 , 2012, and reads: 

"All high-visibility safety apparel shall meet the requirements of the International Safety 
Equipment Association (ISEA) and the American National Standards Institute (ANSI) for 
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" 



High-Visibility Safety Apparel", and labeled as ANSIIiSEA 107-2004 or ANSIIiSEA 107-
2010. 

CONSTRUCTION IMPLEMENTATION: 

For projects let July 1, 2012 , to July 23, 2012, this memorandum serves as a blanket approval 
to process a $0.00 contract change to amend this language. A copy of this memorandum 
should be attached to the Work Order or Supplemental Agreement. 

CONTACTS: 

Design related issues: Ezzeldin 8enghuzzi at 850-414-4352 or 
Ezzeldin. 8enghuzzi@dot.state.f l. us 

Construction related issues: Stefanie D. Maxwell at 850-414-4314 or 
Stefanie. Maxwell@dot.state.fl.us 

Attachment 
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RICK SCOTI 
GOVERNOR 

Florida Department of Transportation 
605 Suwannee Street 

Tallahassee, FL 32399-0450 

July 18,2012 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Rudy Powell, State Construction Engineer 
Doug Martin, Construction Systems Engineer n 
David A. Sadler, Director, Office ofconstruction~ FROM: 

COPIES: Heather Hicks, Administrative Assistant 

SUBJECT: DELEGATION OF SIGNATURE AUTHORITY 

ANANTH PRASAD, P.E. 
SECRETARY 

This is to delegate signature authority for documents (excluding personnel actions) to you for 
when I am out of the office or on travel status from this date through July 31, 2013. 

Ms. Hicks is also delegated authority for administrative type actions. 

Please insure that my office receives a copy of all correspondence signed by you for these dates. 

DS/hh 
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